> The Return of the Flock

Email to the Washington College Community — 5/13/22

To the Washington College Community,
Congratulations on a successful spring semester!

We wanted to let you know that today’s CPG Update marks the last regular weekly update for the
spring. The COVID Dashboard will also be going on hiatus for the summer.

For those graduating seniors who will remain on campus or in town, a reminder that the COVID testing
site will remain open through 4 PM next Friday 5/20. COVID testing is not required for commencement,
but is there for you should you feel at all unwell (with even mild symptoms) or if you have had a recent
known exposure.

Staff/Faculty — the regular surveillance testing will be paused for the summer, beginning on 5/21. If you
need assistance with a COVID test after that time, please contact HR (hr@washcoll.edu) and they will be
happy to assist.

We are already looking ahead to the 2022-23 academic year, and will be making decisions around
operations over the next couple of months. With cases now rising nationwide, it appears that COVID is
not quite finished with us yet, but it is far too soon to determine what impact — if any — that will have on
operations come fall. As we have been doing, we will continue to monitor the situation and plan
accordingly. We will use this email to communicate any pertinent information throughout the summer,
and will post updates to the COVID section of the website as well.

In the meantime, we wish everyone a wonderful summer and look forward to welcoming you back to
campus in a few months. To all of you graduating seniors — congratulations! We wish you the best in the
next chapter and hope you will come back and see us!
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